

Date - 08th March 2023

Introduction Letter - Surv	ey & cleaning of the	existing central e	extract ventilation	n system

Dear Resident,

As you may be aware, we have been contracted by Wandsworth Council to carry out the first phase of works to survey & clean the ductworks & risers to the existing central extract ventilation system at Goulden House.

Our main works are due to start on the 3rd April 2023 but prior to the 3rd April we require to gain access to a small percentage of properties within the block to carry out some Asbestos Surveys. This will be on the 13th, 14th & 15th March. The company carrying out the work on our behalf is:

Air Surveys Limited 2 College Mews St. Ann's Hill Wandsworth London SW18 2SJ

We will then require access to all flats from the 3rd to carry out CCTV Survey, video recordings & reports to your dwellings & their respective branch ducts required within your flat. The company carrying out the work on our behalf for this element of the work is:

Overclean Ltd

If you have any further questions, then please contact T Brown Group's site foreman Langton Ndhlovu on 07714999700 & he will be able to answer any of your concerns.

Or for any further information please do not hesitate to contact T Brown Group via email: commercialprojects@tbrown.com

Thank you for your cooperation during these works and we apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you.

Yours faithfully,

David Leed M&E Projects Director T Brown Group

Serving Richmond Wandsworth Council





Website: https://www.wandsworth.gov.uk